
Folkingham Village Hall 

 

 

We do not have a licence to sell Alcohol. 

If you are booking Folkingham Village Hall  and intend to sell alcohol you will 

need  to apply to South Kesteven District Council for a Temporary Event Notice 

(TEN) which must be done at least 2 weeks prior to your event. 

The TEN will cost £21. 

If you are providing alcohol at a party and not selling alcohol you do not need a 

TEN. 

We do have a licence to play recorded, streaming or downloaded music. If you 

are having a live group they should have their own performing licence for 

which Folkingham Village Hall is not responsible. 

 

 

 


